
COMMUNITY FORMATION 
Open Day
We’re looking forward to welcoming prospective students to our Open Day on 
Tuesday. Please make them feel welcome. Invite anyone who you think would 
love studying at Carey to come along.

Food and more Food....
Open Day starts with Carey’s famous Bagel Breakfast on Tuesday morning 
at 8am as well as lunch on Monday and Tuesday. Don’t miss out!

Chapel Speaker
Our Intermission Coordinator Bridget Barnard is our Chapel 
Speaker this week. Bridget will be sharing on what helps her 
worship God.

Open Day Tuesday Lunchtime Interview:
Specially for Open Day Charles will be interviewing Carey Graduate, former 
Pastor and now Lecturer Andrew Picard on his journey from theological study 
and beyond.

Wednesday Prayer in the Chapel @ 12.40pm
Let’s come together and pray for one-another, led by Csilla Saysell.

It’s Time for a Cool Change

In 1979 The Little River Band released a song called Cool Change. It was the kind 
of soft rock I grew up with; its words saying that it’s time for the winds to bring 
a cool change from the life that was becoming normal for the author of the song. 

I’ve experienced cool changes. Following a career in banking since leaving school 
a month after turning 16, I entered Carey as a fresh-faced ideological 29-year-
old in 2009. Our family of three children (we had our fourth while at Carey) 
relocated from Wellington for my career change. It was a cool change.

Almost nine years ago we were called to Windsor Park Baptist Church on the 
North Shore from our comfortable existence in provincial New Plymouth; it was 
a cool change, albeit a little more difficult with our eldest daughter being 14 and 
having just finished building our dream home (my wife felt the slight chill of 
that wind!).

Carey is about to enter a time where the winds of change will gently blow. 
Charles Hewlett concludes his role as Principal after eight years (and 13 altogether 
at Carey) at the end of Semester Two and the board are instigating a small 
team who will be responsible for the recruitment process of a new principal. 
It feels so comfortable having Charles around, and the winds of change will blow 
gently through this year and next as we go through this process. As Chair of 
the Carey board I’ll be responsible for communicating progress as we move into 
a new season.

What I know is that when the cool winds of change have breezed through my life, 
God has been right there with me. Thank God for that, and I know that God will 
be with us as we experience the winds of change at Carey because the College is 
in His hands. Let’s set sail and enjoy the ride!

Grant Harris  |  Chair, Carey Baptist College Board

8am-3pm

TUE

30
MAY

OUR SPORTS & THEOLOGY CONFERENCE  
IS FAST APPROACHING

It’s only $50 for students to come!

Check out the programme at 
carey.ac.nz
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